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Welcome Barry Audain, new Administrator of the Health Center!

We currently have one positive employee case in the community. 

Testing for employees is based on PBC/Broward positivity rates. If positivity rates continue in the right direction, employees can move to testing once a month.

All Private Aides in all levels of care will continue to get tested every 2 weeks.

The Salon is closing next week, Monday, October 19th due to renovations in the Fitness Center. The new Salon location will take place in the Assisted Living Salon on the 3rd floor of Assisted Living. We will take appointments by Levels of Care on separate days – ex) IL Residents will go on a different day than Assisted Living Residents. 

We have hired a new Wellness Specialist! She will begin in the next two weeks. 

The Employee Appreciation Gift Fund letters have been distributed. The Resident Council has asked that you give generously. The employees are appreciative.

The next Resident Town Hall meeting is this Thursday, October 15th. We will give many updates and distribute the PowerPoint ahead of time. Join us at noon on Channel 909.

We are meeting with Hotwire on Wednesday to continue to work on the syncing issues with Channel 909. Thank you for your patience.

Resident Question:
1. COVID-19 is spiking and flu season is here, do you think it is wise to open the community and test only once a month?
A. We are openly slowly and cautiously. Testing will continue every two weeks for Private Aides. We will monitor the positivity rate in PBC and Broward.

Please continue to get a flu shot. We have offered flu shots to employees as well. If you have not received a flu shot yet reach out to Glades Medical Group for an appointment: 561-394-3088.

Please continue to make reservations for the small group activities. Reservations are required. Please call 561-609-4200 to make an appointment.

Many have asked about opening the pool and Weight Room. We are looking to fully opening without reservations in the near future. Beginning Monday, October 26th you will be able to use the Pool/Weight Room without having to make reservations.
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